FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

November 7, 2012

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in the Sales Office meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Sarah Barnett, and Bob Stockinger.

Absent - Barbara Quinn, Janice Jensen, Marc Wormser, and Board Contact Bill Burdick

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Thordean Campbell

NOTES –The Notes from the September 13, 2012 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting.

OLD BUSINESS — "Bella Buzz" - Connie Harry has submitted her resignation as the "Buzz" editor. There was discussion as to the number of times that the we could publish. It was decided that there was enough material to continue the regular schedule for the "Buzz".

IRIS - There was a discussion about doing away with IRIS and go with E Blast.

Bill Burdick turn Neighborhood News into BV News 4 u.

Guidelines were designed for the newsletter, the "Bella Buzz", E Blast.

All BellaVita "sales" signs will be taken down.

Dotty Raines has given her resignation.

BLOCK CAPTAINS - The New Year's Eve information will be distributed by E Blast.

NEW BUSINESS - None

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.